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The Isle of Man Government Procurement Policy requires that Departments, Statutory Boards, 

Offices and other entities publish all contract opportunities with an anticipated value in excess 

of the tender threshold of £100,000.   

Covid-19 Coronavirus 

As a result of the Covid-19 Coronavirus pandemic, the publication of Tender Activity has been 

temporarily suspended. 

All Departments, Statutory Boards, Offices and other entities are currently reviewing their 

procurement and project schedules with an aim to prioritise feasibility for current year market 

delivery. 

The revised Tender Activity will be published as soon as they are available. 
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